25 East 26th Street

New York

April 7, 1931

Dr. H. V. Arny
College of Pharmacy
115 West 68th Street
New York City

My dear Dr. Arny:

Allow me the pleasure of introducing Mrs. M. Lichtmann,
Vice President of the Himalayan Research Institute of
the Roerich Museum, which is undertaking important
botanical and pharmaceutical research.

Mrs. Lichtman wishes to enlist the leading manufacturers

to support the Institute and I told her of your success

in securing help from twenty manufacturers and promised

that I would ask you to advise her the best way of approach-
ing them.

I earnestly hope you will advise her and if you think
a letter from me to the manufacturers would be helpful,
I shall be glad to write such a letter.

Yours very sincerely,

(signed) Wm, Jay Schieffelin




